10 OLYMPIA LEISURE CENTRE - TRAFFIC WORKS (AN 330-2005)

Due to the increase in traffic along Earl Grey Place and as part of Leisure and Arts commitment to
customer safety, it is proposed that crossing improvements are established from the car park area in
front of Olympia Leisure Centre across the road to the ground floor passenger lift.

A quote for the works totalling £10,220 has been received from Tayside Contracts. It is recommended
that the quote is accepted and that the Director of Planning and Transportation be instructed to

progress works.

This expenditure will be met from the Leisure and Arts Department's 2005/06 Capital Budget.
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